
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 30th August 2021 

  

Return to school 

The school reopened on Wednesday 1st September. The Board would like to 
welcome everyone back and we hope you all have a great year.  

  

Covid-19 Response Plan 

The Board reviewed and updated Covid-19 response documents including the 
Covid-19 Policy, and Response Plan.  All of these are live documents and will be 
subject to regular review and amendments as required.  

  

Outdoor Development Project 

The works to install new doors were completed in August.  The Board would like to 
thank all those involved with the Development Committee for all the work involved in 
getting this project to this stage.  A huge thank you again to everyone who donated 
to this project. 

The Board gave approval for the Development Committee to proceed to research 
Phase 2 of the project which will be the installation of canopies outside the 
classrooms at the left side of the school.     

  

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality 
are not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 11th October 
2021.    

 


